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PRESS RELEASE AUGUST 8, 2019 

 

Long-term care needs in our community continue to be studied and the Inter Island 
Healthcare Foundation (IIHF) has sponsored a feasibility study to plan for present and 
future needs. 

A survey of county residents over the age of 70 will be conducted this month. 
Sponsored by IIHF and Health Facilities Planning & Development (206-441-0971), it 
will take about 20 minutes. This is just one of the steps in planning for our long-term 
care needs. 

The paper survey and more information about the survey will be available at the San 
Juan County Fair, in the Peace Health, San Juan Island EMS and Hospital 
Commissioner candidates’ booths. 

There will also be links on the SJCPHD#1, SJIEMS, and Inter Island Healthcare 
Foundation websites beginning August 13, 2019.   

Please help us gather the information for our community’s long-term care needs by 
taking a few minutes to complete this survey. 

 

INTER  ISLAND HEALTHCARE FOUNDATION 
P. O. Box 1715, Friday Harbor. WA 98250 
Telephone (360) 378-2857 • Fax (360) 378-3853     

 


